

Ennis Educate Together

Equality · Diversity · Respect

(065)6820070 info@eetns.ie

BOM Agreed Report March 10th 2021

Remote Learning has been taking place while the school has been closed. Seesaw rolled out in every class. The pupils had daily tasks supported by daily interaction from teachers. There was a mix of written tasks and home activities. Families were encouraged to upload work to Seesaw. There was some fantastic interactions from children in the school. Families appreciated meeting the staff who delivered weekly work-packs. Every class also did a weekly Zoom check-in. This was a lovely way to keep in touch with each other and have a chat! Food-packs were also sent to families in January and February.

Some of our classes have registered for a Heritage in Schools project which will look at biodiversity projects which we can undertake in the school for term 3. A number of trees which partially over hang our prefabs will be removed in September.

Our team of Special Education Teachers will be developing a new SEN Policy during term 3.

The board would like to thank the Lions Club for a recent donation to digital learning in the school. The board also wish to thank Gerard King of Smithstown Light Engineering in Shannon for his very generous donation of a set of chrome books.

Finally, thanks to the staff of Educate Together for their hard work during lockdown and for engaging in extensive continuous professional development in their own time eg: Nurture, Touch Type Read Spell, Balanced Storytelling, Keepwell Futsal Training, ASD and Fundamental Movement Skills etc